

January 29, 2025

Mr. Phil Kieffer Effingham County Commissioner, Fifth District 804 South Laurel Street Springfield, GA 31329

Dear Mr. Kieffer,

This letter is to inform you that Barry Flonnory's term on the Effingham County Hospital Authority will expire in February 2025. Mr. Flonnory presently serves as the Vice Chairman of the Board and holds the position of Chairman of the Finance Committee. His contributions to the growth and enhancement of the Effingham Health System have been substantial. The leadership and dedication he has exhibited are vital to the ongoing success of the organization. In light of his significant impact and commitment, I respectfully request your consideration for Mr. Flonnory to be reappointed to the Board for an additional term, which would extend to February 2029.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (912) 754-0142.

Sincerely,

Patricia Ann Yarbrough

Vatricia an Jarbrough

Effingham Hospital Authority Chairman

PAY: vng

cc:

Damon Rahn, Effingham County Commission Chairman at Large

Dr. Fran Witt, President and CEO of Effingham Health System

Stephanie Johnson, Clerk of Commission